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Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
631 Park Avenue..

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Gentlemen:

This is in response to your Bulletin No. 79-19 dated
August 10, 1979, and the questions contained on page 3.

1. No low level radioactive waste shipments were
made i1 1978-1979.

2. Note answer number one above.

3. Waste materials were disposed of into the sanitary
sewer in concentration not exceeding those speci-
fied in Section 20.303 of 10CFR20.

Sincerely, *
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Ben] amin W. Mye r s ', ' P h . D .'

Associatu 22cfessor of Biology
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